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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Polmann
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 5:08 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Sunrun meeting request

Good Afternoon, 
 
Please place the following e-mail in docket correspondence, consumers, and their representatives in Docket No. 
20170273-EQ.   
 
Thank you, 
Cristina 
 
 
From: Becca Polisuk [mailto:becca.polisuk@sunrun.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 3:48 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Polmann; Ana Ortega; Cristina Slaton 
Cc: Stafford, Sean C.; Tyson Grinstead 
Subject: Sunrun meeting request 
 
Commissioner Polmann and Staff, 
 
I'm reaching out on behalf of Sunrun Inc. as we have a Petition for Declaratory Statement pending before the 
Commission.  As you may recall, our item was discussed during the March Agenda Conference and we decided 
to waive the Commission's statutory deadline in order to allow the Commissioners to defer their vote until they 
and their staff were able to review our Florida lease.  We filed our lease in the docket on Monday, March 20 and 
are hoping for a spot on the April Agenda Conference for further discussion. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your time to briefly discuss our supplemental filing and proactively address any 
questions you may have about this document and our petition.  We understand this is a new question in Florida 
and we want to do everything we can to be transparent and forthcoming, as well as responsive to any concerns 
or questions.  If you are unavailable, we would still greatly value time with your staff for the same discussion. 
 
I would welcome the opportunity to meet anytime between now and the Agenda Conference, with the exception 
of April 10-11, as I've committed to support a FERC technical conference during those days.  Should you or 
your staff be available on Friday, April 6, I would also arrange for our Chief Policy Officer to join us.  Anne 
Hoskins was a Maryland PSC Commissioner before she joined Sunrun and may be uniquely able to address 
questions from your vantage point. 
 
 
Out of respect of your position, please know that we have researched the Commission's ex parte rules and we 
are confident that such a meeting is not subject to ex parte limitations, as Petitions for Declaratory Statement are 
exempt from Rule 25-22.033. 
 
Many thanks for your consideration, 
 
Becca Polisuk 
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